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Year 6 Play 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of our Creative and Performing Arts unit this term, Year 6 will be rehearsing and performing the 

play “Despicable Me”. All students were given the opportunity to audition in Term 3 and roles have been 

allocated to every student. Performances are on the following dates:  

 

• Tuesday 10th December: Dress Rehearsal/Performance to Years K-2 at 11:50am  

(STUDENTS ONLY) 

• Wednesday 11th December: Matinee Performance to Years 3-5 at 11:50am  

(PARENTS/CARERS INVITED) 

• Wednesday 11th December: Parent evening performance at 6pm (doors open at 5:30pm) 

(PARENT/CARERS INVITED) 
  

1. Tickets for the performances will be available for purchase through School Bytes. Look out for an 

email with a payment link for your tickets.  The tickets are for entry rather than a particular seat. 

Seating will be based on ‘first in best dressed’. With your purchase of tickets, we will also be 

providing a commemorative program for you to enjoy and have as a keepsake. The cost of a ticket 

is $5 and all money raised will go towards the purchasing of drama resources and equipment to 

support our program next year. If you are unable to attend the night performance and would prefer 

to attend the matinee, please contact the school office. Payment for the ticket/s needs to be made 

by Friday 29th November 2024.  

 

2. Tickets and commemorative programs will be issued to families by Friday 6th December 2024.  
 

3. Students are required to bring to school their costume and any relevant props for their role by  
Week 7 - Friday 29th November 2024.  
 

Costume suggestions are as follows:  

Gru – Dark clothes (black and grey), pants, dark jacket or coat  

News Caster – professional clothes (collared shirt, tie, long pants)  

News Reporter – professional clothes (jacket, pants, etc)  

Mr Fred – casual home clothes (jeans, t-shirt etc) 

Dr Nefario – White lab coat, jeans, collared shirt, tie   

Margo – casual clothes, tutu (ballet scene), lightweight blanket, PJ top/nightie (to slip over the top of 

other clothes 

Agnes – casual clothes, tutu (ballet scene), lightweight blanket, PJ top/nightie (to slip over the top of 

other clothes 

Edith – casual clothes, tutu (ballet scene), lightweight blanket, PJ top/nightie (to slip over the top of 

other clothes 

Miss Hattie – professional clothes (jacket, pants, etc) wig, handbag 

Gru’s Mother – dress in bright colours (bold print e.g. flowers), glasses,  

Receptionist #1 – professional clothes (jacket, pants, etc) 

Receptionist #2 – professional clothes (jacket, pants, etc) 

Young Gru – shorts, t-shirt (black or grey)  

Vector – orange pants, orange jumper/jacket, glasses 

Mr Perkins – professional clothes (collared shirt, tie, long pants)  
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Dance Teacher – comfortable dance clothes (leggings, t-shirt, tutu) 

Park Worker – jeans, t-shirt, baseball style cap 
Slimy Shop Assistant – jeans, t-shirt, baseball style cap, waist coat 
Kyle (the dog) – brown or black clothes, black face paint, stuffed cuddly dog toy  
Penny – casual kids clothes (and a box) 
Dance Mums – dance clothes in bright colours (leggings, leotards, t-shirts, leg warmers, hair 
scunchies etc)  
Military Guards – army combat colours (green, khaki, brown), pants, collared shirt 
Café Worker – casual clothes, apron   
Cookie Bots – costume provided by school (will wear over military guard uniform), fluffy wig optional 
Café Extras – casual clothes, accessories such as backpacks, handbags etc to add style  
Minions – blue jeans, yellow t-shirts, scuba diving googles (or you may choose to purchase a minion 
costume) 

 

Please note: These are only suggestions. Students are encouraged to be creative and think outside the 

box when designing their costume and rehearsing their lines at home. If unsure please see Ms Spence 

or Miss de Maria. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and encouraging your child.  

 

We look forward to a wonderful Year 6 production! 

 

Sincerely,  

Ms Spence and Miss de Maria 

 


